MEETING CANCELLATION

Central Naugatuck Valley MPO October 12, 2018

As of today, we have not received any requests from CTDOT to amend the TIP. Having no actions requiring a vote or endorsement by the CNVMPO, the CNVMPO portion of the October 12, 2018 NVCOG/CNVMPO meeting is canceled. An update and discussion of regional transportation planning activities will be presented at the NVCOG meeting. If the need arises, we will hold a special CNVMPO meeting prior to the next regularly scheduled meeting on November 9, 2018.

Neil O'Leary Chairman